
G ITHACA COLLEGE 
Office of Energy Management and Sustainability 

February 26, 2024 

To Whom it May Concern: 

| can confirm that |, Scott D. Doyle, Director of Energy Management & Sustainability for Ithaca 

College, reviewed Cornell University’s 2024 STARS submission in full and that all identified 
areas were successfully addressed prior their formal STARS submittal to AASHE. Please feel 

free to contact me with any questions about my review at 607-274-3769 or sdoyle@ithaca.edu. 

Sincerely, 

yf Lo” g ee 

Scott D. Doyle, AICP 
Director of Energy Management & 
Sustainability 
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